Ombudsman’s letter on the possible violations during the Referendum

Today Ombudsman Karen Andreasyan sent a letter to the Prosecutor General, the Head of the Police, the Head of the Investigation Committee and the Head of the Special Investigation Service regarding the possible violations of the Referendum. The text of the letter is presented below.
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